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VWhom it may concern

On behalf of Wanstead and Woodford Girlguiding Division, | am writing to
congratulate and thank the Friends of St. Gabriel's on the fundraising efforts and
improvement works that have been made to date in upgrading the Church’s hall.

These works have already improved significantly the environment and “safe space”
that is made available to our Aldersbrook Girlguiding groups.

The proposed next stage of improvement works, as outlined in the Friends of St.
Gabriel’s letter to current hall user groups, will have a direct and positive impact on
our groups continued enjoyment of the space.

In particular, improvements to the stage area, dedicated storage space and new
furniture will allow our leaders to offer a fuller programme of activities that deliver

against Girlguiding’s wish to offer a place where girls can make friends, learn skills,
grow in confidence and find their voice.

Yours faithfully
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Caroline Ferguson
Joint Division Commissioner
Wanstead & Woodford Division
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